
From: Heck, Patrick
To: licensing
Subject: ALRC Agenda Items #52 and #58
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 8:56:36 AM

Dear ALRC Members,

I have reviewed the applications for Items 52 (Delicacies of Asia) and 58 (Koi Sushi), both on State Street, that are
on your agenda this evening. I also attended the informational meetings held by  each applicant. In those
conversations, both businesses agreed to have their food menu available whenever serving alcohol, so I do not have
concerns related to their drifting towards acting as taverns, particularly since they do not propose to stay open until
bar time.

If ALRC prefers that a condition be included on both licenses requiring that food be available when serving alcohol,
I would not object.

Thank you for considering my input.

Patrick Heck

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260
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